Rallies & Training Update
Dear members and parents,

Our branch continually aims to provide appropriate instruction and activities for all of our
members. With this in mind, from January we are making a few changes to rallies.

Rallies will now be split into age groups. There will be separate rallies for juniors
(under 12yrs), seniors (12- 14yrs) and 15+ (15yrs and over) In addition we will also have 2 all day
all age rallies.

We intend to limit the number of people in a group to a maximum of 6.

Rallies must be paid for & booked in advance. Replies received after the closing date
will be put on a waiting list but cannot be guaranteed a place.

We are also looking to develop the training that we offer.
Training will be open to all (not just for those who wish to be considered for teams)
More regular sessions with discipline specific trainers.

Training will start on 8" December, with a second session on 15" December — details
on the website.

In order to explain in full the training that will be on offer, everyone is invited to an open evening
on Tuesday 6" December at Longhorsley Village Hall at 7.30pm,

where there will be a presentation about rallies and training, a talk by Mark Jackson and a chance
to meet some of the trainers — as well as a pooled supper &

a chance to buy PC clothing.

Best wishes
Michelle



